
BETH CHAMBERS WEBER
May 5, 1951-August 30th, 2023

Dearest friends, family, and
loved ones,

 Sadly, the party is over. But
don’t  worry  I’m  with  Mark,
Todd,  Lynn,  Gracie,  and
everyone  else  and  we’re  all
doing just fine. Sorry, I had to
leave  early,  but  there’s  no
doubt  that  I  made  my
presence felt for all 72 years I
was there. Now, if you know
anything about me, it’s that I
love  people.  So  to  start,  I
want to tell you all about the
ones  I  was  lucky  enough  to

know.
 First, there are the ones that got up here before me. To

my loving  husband,  Mark,  my brother,  Todd and his  wife,
Lynn,  my  parents,  Sandy  and  Gail,  and,  of  course,  Fern,
Sunny, Gracie, and all my other pups, it’s wonderful to see
you all again. I’ve missed you dearly.

 Then there are the ones I beat to the finish line. To my
beautiful  daughter,  Dayne  and  husband  Cam;  my  brother,
Terry  and  his  wife,  Diane;  my niece  Leanne,  her  husband
Ryan and their adorable daughters, Coco and Vivi; my niece.
Allie; my nephew, Michael, and the wonderful collection of
friends that made my time on this Earth a true joy, take care
of each other. Life will always be too short, so cherish the
time you have with the ones you love.

 Since  I’ve  still  got  your  attention,  I  might  as  well  brag
about some of the more impressive things I did over the last
seven decades. Back when I was a little younger, I graduated
from North Allegheny High School and Wittenberg University.
I then went on to get a Masters in Social Work and Sociology
from  the  University  of  Pittsburgh.  Not  too  shabby!  Work
wasn’t  everything,  but  I  was  a  social  worker  for  Shaler
School  District,  helped  run  our  family  business,  A.R.
Chambers & Son, and had my own catering business. Since
that wasn’t enough to keep me busy, I was also a member of
Rotary  Pittsburgh  and  a  President  of  Lawrenceville
Corporation.  Yes,  you  can  thank  me  for  how  lovely
Lawrenceville is now!

 And finally, for those of you who weren’t lucky enough to
know me  all  that  well,  these  are  things  I  felt  passionate
about. First and foremost, my daughter Dayne. We might’ve
argued from time to time, but you’ve always been my pride
and  joy.  Never  stop  exploring.  Cooking  and  entertaining.
Even if I  wasn’t hungry, you can bet no one ever came to
Bradford Woods and wasn’t immediately greeted with a full
glass and warm plate. Spending time with friends. Whether it
was over a game of bridge or getaways to Stone Harbor, you
all  truly  made  life  special.  And,  of  course,  all  things
Pittsburgh! No matter how much I had to bribe people to join
me for a Steelers game, it was always worth it!

 I love and miss you all. But don’t worry, I haven’t gone far,
and I’ll keep an eye on you. Do me a favor and don’t stop
enjoying those beautiful days in the Burgh.

 Love,
Tree
 A Celebration of Life and memorial walk will be held on

Thursday,  September  7th  at  the  North  Park  Lodge,  North
Ridge Dr., Allison Park, PA, 15101. Party begins at 4:30pm,
with a short walk along Tree’s daily route beginning at 5pm.
In  lieu  of  flowers,  please  give  chocolate  to  someone  you
love. Contributions may also be made to the Bradford Woods
Conservancy. Arrangements by SIMONS FUNERAL HOME,   
                          www.simonsfuneralhome.com.
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